
“COME AND SEE” 

Biblical Institute 

of the Diocese of Joliet 

 PREVIEW NIGHTS 

This September, the Diocese of Joliet  opens 

a NEW Biblical Institute site:  Visitation Parish 

in Elmhurst. 

If you’re interested in learning the Bible, 

but aren’t sure if this is the program for you, 

join us for a BIDJ Preview Night. You’ll learn a lot 

about this great diocesan program—and a few 

things that will help you with Scripture right now. 

Jesus invited potential disciples to “come and see.” 

We invite you to “come and see” how BIDJ can help 

in your relationship with Scripture and with Christ. 

 Learn about the Catholic approach to 
Scripture, and how this program uses it. 

 Meet a BIDJ instructor. 

 Talk to current BIDJ students. 

 Learn how this kind of Scripture study 
can help you grow in your Catholic faith. 

 See the resources used in this program. 

 Get a feel for a typical BIDJ class. 

 Ask your questions about BIDJ and 
about Bible study in general. 

Religious 

Education 
Office 

For more information 
about the Biblical Institute 
of the Diocese of Joliet: 

 reo@dioceseofjoliet.org 

 815-221-6147 

 www.dioceseofjoliet.org/reo/ 
(Click on Biblical Institute.) FREE! 

 EVENT DATES 

St. Philip the Apostle Parish 
1223  W. Holt Avenue 
Addison 

August 23        7-8:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

Christ the King Parish 
1501 S. Main Street  
Lombard 

August 31       7-8:30 p.m. 
 
 

Visitation Parish 
779 S. York Street 

Elmhurst 

Sept. 10            9-10:30 a.m. 
 

 

 


